
 

 

 

 

 

17 January 2022 

Dear Minister, 

Thank you for your letter regarding the Late Payments Framework. The Late Payments 

and Public Procurement Common Frameworks span the remits of both the Economy, 

Trade and Rural Affairs Committee and the Public Accounts and Public Administration 

Committee.   

As I’m sure you appreciate, many Frameworks fall within the Economy, Trade and Rural 

Affairs committee’s remit. To ensure adequate time and attention is given to the Late 

Payments and Public Procurement Frameworks , and to give my committee more time to 

concentrate on the remainder, Mark Isherwood and I have agreed that the Public 

Accounts and Public Administration Committee will lead on the scrutiny of these two 

frameworks.  

I have copied this letter to Mark Isherwood for his information. 

Best regards, 

 

Paul Davies MS 

Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee  
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